
 

Mandatory Trainings 

Blinn College requires all employees (Faculty, Administration, Staff and 
Student) to complete mandatory trainings within 30 days of employment 
date, and annually thereafter at the beginning of the new fiscal year. 

In order to access the training the first time, please click on the link the 
email you receive from Workplace Answers eLearning with a subject of 
"Blinn College course registration." The certificate of completion you 
receive at the end of the course does not need to be turned into Human 
Resources but we do recommend keeping a paper or electronic copy for 
your records. 

Contact Kelsie Clayton at (979)209-7546 or 
kelsie.clayton@blinn.edu.for assistance or additional information. 

 


